UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, RIVERSIDE

DEAN
BOURNS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

The University of California at Riverside, invites applications and nominations for the
position of Dean of the Bourns College of Engineering. UC Riverside offers undergraduate
and graduate education to nearly 18,000 students and has a projected enrollment of 21,000
students by 2010. It is the fastest growing and most ethnically diverse campus of the
preeminent ten-campus University of California system.

The Bourns College of Engineering is one of the most rapidly expanding engineering
schools in the country. It is now on the cusp of a new era for the Riverside Campus.
Founded just 15 years ago, the College has 70 faculty and approximately 2,000 students
with continued growth expected over the coming years. The College is composed of four
departments: Chemical and Environmental Engineering; Computer Science and
Engineering; Electrical Engineering; and Mechanical Engineering. The College’s physical
plant will double in size to 310,000 sq. fi. with the completion of a new engineering
building for Computer Sciences and Electrical Engineering. We expect the College
programs to grow in size and complexity in the areas of Nanotechnology, Bioengineering
and Material Science. More information about the College of Engineering and the
University can be found at www.engr.ucr.edu/deansearch.

Major responsibilities of the Dean include academic planning, fiscal management, faculty
development, industry relations, and fund raising. Because of the relative youth of the
College, program development at both the undergraduate and graduate levels will also be a
primary responsibility. The Dean reports to the Executive Vice Chancellor/Provost.

The University seeks energetic, highly motivated and visionary candidates. Essential
requirements include a record of distinction in scholarship and the profession, significant
management and leadership experience, demonstrated experience in strategic planning, and
effectiveness in building collaborative programs across the academic enterprise and with
industry and government. The University of California, Riverside, has a strong
institutional commitment to the achievement of diversity among its faculty, staff, and
students and seeks an individual who shares that commitment.

Salary will be commensurate with experience and qualifications. The starting date is July
1, 20035, or as negotiated.

Review of candidates will begin November 1, 2004; the position will remain open until
filled. Applications and nominations should be addressed to:

Professor Jerome S. Schultz, Chair
BCOE Dean Search Committee
¢/o Sharon Vander Veen
Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost
University of California, Riverside
Riverside, CA 92506

The University of California, Riverside, is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer
committed to excellence through diversity.



